
ASPIES 
Stark/Tuscarawas Counties 

Support Group assisting parents of children with Asperger Syndrome,  

High Functioning Autism, PDD/NOS, & other spectrum disorders 
 
 
 

There will be no parent educational meeting on 
Tuesday, May 7th.  Instead, we hope you will join 

us for our ASPIES Star Wars Event on Saturday, 
May 4th. (Be sure to RSVP) 
 

 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Any other questions,  
text Brittney at 330-323-0609  
or email brittney@aspies.org 

 
www.aspies.org 
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http://www.aspies.org/

